
 

Authorization Letter 

April 2017 

DEKRA Testing and Certification S.A.U 
Parque Tecnológico de Andalucía 
C/ Severo Ochoa, 2 
29590, Málaga, Spain 

RE: LETTER OF AUTHORIZATION 

To whom it may concern: 

We Sepura plc, the undersigned, hereby authorize TELTRONIC, S.A.U., to use our report 
number R11228006-E2 in the FCC certification process of the equipment with FCC ID: 
WT7PTHTT500760D. 

Sincerely, 

 

Steve Wood 
Verification Engineering Team Leader 


